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 MESSAGE FROM THE GRAND KNIGHT     
 
 
BROTHER KNIGHTS, 
 
     I am proud of all those Knights that attended the 2

nd
 degree exemplification at St. Lucy 

Council  # 7514. Thank you very much! We were the largest group there, (12 brothers strong) 
to represent our Council. Thank you for supporting our new members. 
 
Some dates to keep in mind:  
1. March 21

st
- Officers meeting at 6 p.m. and Council meeting at 7 p.m. 

2. March 23
rd

 (Saturday) get-together dinner at The Golden Corral at 7 p.m. 
3. March 30  (Holy Saturday) the Easter Egg Hunt at Church (10-12 IN MORNING). COME 
HELP US!!!!!!!!!!! 
4. April 7

th
  (Sunday) We will be serving breakfast after every Mass at Church. WE NEED 

VOLUNTEERS FOR THIS EVENT!!!!! We will be serving eggs, sausages, and pancakes. 
Ticket is $6. 
5. June 28

th
 (Saturday) we will have a picnic at the Church with hotdogs, hamburgers, chips, 

soda, water, etc. The ticket is $8. 
 
     Again, we need your help, (COME HELP WITH EASTER EGG HUNT AND BREAKFAST 
AT CHURCH) and support for these functions to make them successful and profitable for 
us!!!!! 
 

In ending, I pray - LORD MAKE US YOUR INSTRUMENT OF YOUR PEACE, 
 AMEN. 
 
G.K. Ray Sierra 
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                                          FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR 

 

 

OUR LADY OF FATIMA ASSEMBLY #3090 
 

 
Brother Sir Knights,  
 
     The future is bright for the Fourth Degree, and we have a few 
good activities that we are planning. We are  planning a picnic on 
April 7

th
  at Sand Hill Crane Park in Jensen Beach. It will be a get-

together in the form of an outing.  
     
      In May, we are planning to have a dinner dance social event. The 
event will be held at the Moose Lodge down off Primavista. The date 
is May 5

th .
  Details to follow! 

 
     On December 1

st
 ,we will be having a get-together to provide toys 

and gifts for “Toys For Tots”. That will bring holiday cheer to some 
children who would go without during the holidays. This will also be 
held at the Moose Lodge. 
 
 
Sir Knight Lawrence E. D'Angelo  
Faithful Navigator of Our Lady of Fatima Assembly # 3090 
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MESSAGE FROM COLUMBIETTE’S PRESIDENT 
 
 
Our next regular meeting is scheduled for March 21

st
.  Please note that this meeting is one week earlier because 

the following week is Holy Thursday.    
 
One of our newer members, Sandy McAleer will be our special speaker.  I know that Sandy is a good friend of 
one of the visionaries of Medjugorje and has been there many times.  She will have special rosaries from 
Medjugorje and will explain how to use them.  Hopefully Sandy will give us a short background on the 
Apparitions of the Virgin Mary in Medjugorje.  All I know about this vision is that 5 young people were 
walking home across a field one night when the Virgin Mary appeared to them with a message.  With Holy 
week and Easter coming, this should be very special. 
 
We look forward to helping the Knights with the Easter Egg Hunt on Holy Saturday.  I attended a meeting on 
Tuesday which was well attended by both Columbiettes and Knights.  We are asking all members to donate 
$2.00 each to help defray the cost of this event.  It is expected that there will be about 300 children attending. 
 
Earlier this month, a group of Columbiettes attended the play, Late Night Catechism.  It was hilarious and Phil 
Risi is planning another bus trip to Coconut Creek Casino which will benefit the Knights and the Columbiettes 
on April 5

th
.  There are still seats available. 

 
 
Have a wonderful Easter. 

 
 
 
Alice Iannarelli 
President 
 
 



 

 

                       NEW COLUMBIETTES 
 
 
 

           
 
BACK ROW- LEFT TO RIGHT: ENA STEWART, NIRLAINE SMARTT, CATHY 
AIELLO, JOAN SHERIFF, SANDRA CONNERY. FRONT ROW: HELEN HOEY, 
CLELIA LOUISSAINT, CAMILLE EDDINGTON, SHANNON ARILL, CONNIE 

SULLIVAN 
 

                       WELCOME 
 

            
                                                   And a cake too!!!!!!                                                    7                                      





II SUPPORT a

Casino Bus Trip
SEMINOLE

Newdestination •. «, CASINO Newdestination
\ ~COCONUT CREEK

Friday,April 5th2013
$25
Includes

$20FreePlay-$5FoodDiscountoffanyeateries
TiptotheDriver

Slots
SexintheCity
VVheel of Fortune
Hangover
Wolf Game
Tarzan

Blackjack
Let it ride
3cardpoker
Baccarat
Spanish21
CasinoVVar
Pai Go"" Poker

Non-smokingarea

PhilRisi
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PRO-LIFE COUPLE BY DEACON ED AND ANN BREITFELDER 

 
 
 

 APRIL KofC article  
 
 

 

  

PLEASE PRAY WITH US, DURING THIS EASTER SEASON – “MAY THE GLORY 

OF THE RISEN LORD BE WITH ALL OF US, AND WITH OUR WORK IN 

PROMOTING THE DIGNITY OF ALL LIFE FROM CONCEPTION TO NATURAL 

DEATH.” 

PRAYER FOR THE REFERENCE OF ALL LIFE: 

Almighty God, giver of all that is good, we thank you for the precious gift of human life. 

 

For life in womb, coming from your creative power 

For the life of children, making us glad with their freshness and promise 

For the life of young people, hoping for a better world 

For the life of the handicapped and disabled, teaching us humility 

For the life of the elderly, witnessing the ageless values of patience and wisdom. 

 

Like Blessed Mary, may we always say, “yes” to your gift.  May we defend it and promote 

it from conception to its natural end and bring us at last, Oh Father to eternal life, in 

Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 

 

 

God Bless             

Deacon Ed and Ann 
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                       INSURANCE COVERAGE 
Shopping that all men should do 

By nature, most men do not like to shop. At the risk of sounding chauvinistic, that inclination 

seems more likely to drive our wives, daughters, mothers or other females we know. Sure, there 

are exceptions. Maybe you enjoy trips to the hardware store for a tool to help on a home 

improvement project. Maybe you’re a collector or you like to shop for cars. Maybe you like to 

find the best deal on the newest high-tech gadget for your living room. 

When you do decide it’s time to make a purchase, if you’re like me, you want to get the best 

value for your money. You want the best customer service possible. Sometimes, this requires lots 

of research and planning. But one of the most important purchases you can make can be put into 

motion through a simple meeting with me, a brother Knight. 

The core product offered by the Knights of Columbus is not glitzy. It’s not like a new car or 

a classic one. It’s not like a laptop or a flatscreen television. It’s not something you can “show 

off” to your friends, but you can brag about it. Life insurance is something that everyone needs. 

If you have some life insurance, the odds are great that you need more. If you don’t have any 

coverage, you should stop to consider all the benefits of a whole life policy. Remember, it’s not 

about you. It’s about your family.  

When was the last time you shopped for life insurance? If the answer is “a long time ago” or 

“never,” it’s time you speak with me. Have you considered your retirement and how you will 

afford to maintain your current lifestyle? Our annuities can help. Is your income protected in the 

event of a serious illness or injury? Are you prepared to cover the expensive costs of long-term 

care should you or your spouse need it?  The Knights of Columbus can help provide solutions to 

these common situations, too. 

Please schedule an appointment with me today. 

Jeffrey Kohuth 
772-812-3003 
jeffrey.kohuth@kofc.org 



 

 

 

BELOW IS A REQUEST FROM JAY TO PICK YOUR  FAVORITE CHARITY TO BE 
PRIORITIZED FOR FUTURE REFERENCE. THANK YOU BROTHERS!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
 
 
Brother Knights, 
 
I need your help. As you know, charity is our top priority. In this regard the Charity 
Committee respectfully asks for your input. 
Understanding that Church comes first, please take a moment and indicate your personal 
choice(s) in your preferential order in the spaces provided below, be it Community, 
Family, Youth, Religious Vocations, or some other area. 
 
1.__________________2.__________________3.__________________4.____________
______5.__________________ 
 
Please E-Mail to jjcalise@comcast.net 
 
The committee will prioritize these choices accordingly, i.e. one thru six, one (1) being 
top priority. These results will be examined by the Council officers and subsequently 
presented to the Council at large for consideration and approval. 
I would like to have this all prepared for the next Officer’s Meeting; so, please respond as 
soon as you can.  
 
Thank you very much 
Your Brother in Christ, 
John “Jay” Calise  
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ST. BE NADETTE'S

ANNUAL

EASTEREGGHUNT

Saturday, March30 th

from 10 a.m.to 12 noon

Sponsored byCouncil #13042

Knights of Columbus andColumbiettes

ThreeEggHunt Categories:

• Ages5andunder

• Ages6to9

• Ages10andup

If there areanyquestions,

Pleasecall Jeff at

772.812.3003

8 ,u.et•••• Ing

".u. E.ste.8.,lIetl
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                                                      PRAYER LIST                   
 
              
                                                  OFFICER GARY MORALES 
              
 
                STEVE RANDO             PAULINE RAUPERS          CHRIS RISI 

 

             HENRY BLEGGI            CHARLES SCHWAB          KERRY AUSTIN 
  

                  PAT GAMBONI             MARYANN FEULA            TERRY DOYLE 
 

                 JOAN FISK                     TERRY ROENCH                CHARLES MCENTEE 
 

               DAVE RICE                    JOHN LOMBARDI              WENDY FULLERTON 

                  

               SHARON PRY                DENNIS MURPHY              NOELLE  SIERRA 
 
              LISA WOOD                    DAWN AUSTIN                   SAL VALENZOLA 

                 

            JAY CALISE                    CEIL DONOVAN                 LYNN GERVAIS 
 
              JOHN MELI                     FR. BRIAN SMITH               VY ELSLAGER 
 
              TONIE BAVARO                                                            CELIA DIAZ 

 
 
                                           POPE EMERITIS BENEDICT 
 
                                                     POPE FRANCIS 
 
 
 
Prayers for the sick or in distress, please call Jim Zofrea at 871-6954 

                                                                                                                                                                                     

 
 
 



 

 

MARY PAGLIONE RECEIVES SAM’S FUNERAL FLAG PRESENTED BY THE FOURTH DEGREE AND 
THEIR OFFICERS IN HONOR OF SAM PAGLIONE, FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR , ASSEMBLY # 3090 

                                                     
 

                                        
                                                                                                                         Nice job Tony!!!!                                 
 

                                        
 

                                        
                      February 28

th
  2013                                                           Flag case made by Tony Longo      

                                                                                                                                                                      15 



 

 

 

 
 
Editor’s Corner 

     Our prayer list is getting longer and longer! Please add these folks to your prayers. Also, we offer 
our condolences to Brother S.K. Stan Pry and family for the passing of his sister. 
      
The 1500 club drawings are moving along and we have the winners as follows: 
                  
1500 Club Drawing March 7, 2013:  
#27 Henry Bleggi $ 25.00 
#57 Al Cioch $ 25.00  
#75 Antonio D'Amato $ 25.00 
#83 John DeLeo $ 25.00 
 
1500 Club Drawing March 13, 2013: 
#268 Jack O'Malley 
#307 Joe Risi 
#015 Richard Banville 
#402 Ignace Zatorsky 
 

THE EASTER EGG HUNT IS SATURDAY MARCH 30  FROM 10 A.M.-12. COME HELP OUT !!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
JUST IN:  MIKEY SPAGNO SAYS THE TOOTSIE ROLL EVENT WILL BE HELD 
ON APRIL 25

TH
  AND 26

TH
  (THURSDAY AND FRIDAY) 

 

I will have instructions and directions to Dragonfly to hand out, so you can go to have your (or theirs) 
shirts (white and blue) embroidered with the Knight’s logos. 
 

 
Yours in Christ, 

Brother Tony Frasca 

Phone  772-672-4719 

Cell      401-578-5954 
Email    a.frasca@comcast.net 
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